
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

September 07, 2022 

 
SOUTHSIDE SCHOOL DISTRICT 

RESOLUTION REGARDING SUFFICIENCY OF INSTRUCTIONAL MATERIALS: 

RESOLUTION # 22.23.07 

 
The Board of Trustees shall hold a PUBLIC HEARING to review the resolution regarding the 

sufficiency of instructional materials for the 2022/2023 school year and the Southside School 

District has provided each pupil with sufficient textbooks and instructional materials aligned to 

the academic content standards and consistent with the cycles and content of the curriculum 

frameworks. 
 

The governing board of Southside School District, in order to comply with the requirements of 

Education Code Section 60119 held a public hearing on September 7th, at Six o’clock, which is 

on or before the eighth week of school (between the first day that students attend school and the 

end of the eighth week from that day) and which did not take place during or immediately 

following school hours, 

 

The hearing will commence no earlier than 6:00 PM on Wednesday, September 7th, 2022, at the 

regular scheduled meeting of the Southside School District. 

 

The location of the meeting: Southside Art Room 

 

 

Southside School District 

4991 Southside Road 

Hollister, CA  95023 

 

Date Posted: August 18, 2022 


